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It took a while but we did it - well over 3 builders bags worth of woodchip has 

been added to the sleeper planters to help with reducing weeds as well as the 

amount of watering needed, but going up and down all those steps with heavy 

bags doesn’t get any easier!  Looking forward to more perennials being added 

over the next few months to really bring colour to the station.  
 

Thanks also to Charnwood Borough Council and idverde UK for the donation of 

woodchip. 
 

Thanks to the team 

today for all of your 

hard work: Linda, Steve, 

Karen, Anna, Jane,Honor 

and Julie. 

 

Next task: Watering and Weeding each week until Autumn 

 


